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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Contact: Frances Martin-Childs 

Phone:   778-6511 

Date:      June 27, 2020 

 
 

DMV FOURTH OF JULY WEEKEND CLOSURES  

 

 

Binghamton, NY.  All Broome County Department of Motor Vehicles Offices will be closed 

Friday, July 3rd and Saturday, July 4th, 2020 in observance of Fourth of July.  

 

 

All the County’s DMV Offices will resume summer hours on Monday, July 6, 2020.   

 

For more information on the Broome County DMV, including locations, hours, and available 

services, please visit the Broome County Department of Motor Vehicle website at 

www.gobroomecounty.co.broome.nyenet/dmv  
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